
 

 

May 30th, 2019 

 

Dear Editor in Chief, 

 

Thank you for the suggested revisions and the opportunity to revise our manuscript and resubmit. 

We have reviewed our case report manuscript and have made the suggested revisions. Mostly we 

have reviewed grammar and tense, clarified wording, history, physical exam and results as 

recommened, revised the references and added a title to the graph. In addition, we are providing 

an audio core tip of the abstract. 

Reviewer 00742117 - Regarding difference between MVID and Congenital Primary lactose 

intolerance, 1st is secretory diarrhea while the 2nd presents as osmotic diarrhea (see discussion, 

sentence 3). 

 

Reviewer 03328331 – Vitals and blood gas analysis from day 4 are not available from transfer 

records obtained. 

All other rewviwer comments were addressed in the body of the manuscript as they mostly 

pertained to wording clarification. Please let us know if there are any questions or concerns or 

anything else we should add. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Danitza Velazquez, MD, FAAP 

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics 

1 Robert Wood Johnson Medical School, MEB 312D 

New Brunswick, NJ 08901 

velazqdm@rwjms.rutgers.edu 

Mobile: 201-362-7074 
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